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Linc Energy

Amber Wilson <amber@wyomingoutdoorcouncil.org>
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Mr. Ruby,

The Wyoming Qutdoor Council wishes to withdraw as party to the proceedings on the matter concerning Linc
Energy's application for an underground coal gasification research and development license.

We would still like the DEQ to consider our written comments on the matter, submitted 10/23/13.

Thank you for your time.
Respectfully,

Amber Wilson

Amber L. Wilson

Environmental Quality Coordinator
Wyoming Outdoor Council
amber@wyomingoutdoorcouncil.org
Office:(307)332-7031 ext. 20

Fax: (307)332-6899
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Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary
Environmental Quality Council
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